
 

 

Newsletter Summer 1 

Well done to all our amazing children and staff for their hard work this half term. We have held 

Sports Days, Earth Day, revamped the allotment area and much more.  

After reviewing our half termly newsletters, we have decided that next half term we will trial 3 

newsletters. These will be posted on Friday 20th June, Friday 11th July and Friday 25th July. We 

will then review how often we produce the newsletter for the new academic year. Additionally, 

we will move towards a Yearly overview of key dates and events in September.  

I hope everyone has a lovely half term break. School re-opens at 8.50am on Monday 9th June.  

School Uniform 

As mentioned in the Spring 2 newsletter, we will be moving towards maroon poloshirts for all 

children across the school. This change will come into affect from September, with a transition 

period of a term. We have had many positive comments from parents about this change as the 

maroon does look smarter and is easier to keep clean.  

The maroon poloshirts can be purchased from a range of sources, including Touchline, 

Warrington Schoolware centre, and online stores, for example Active Wear Group and Amazon. 

Please note that it is not compulsory to have the embroided badge. 

 

To ensure our next cohort of Year children have that something 'special' for their uniform, the 

School Council decided on Year 6 having a badge their can wear all year round.  

Sports Week and Sports Days 

We started our Summer Term with our annual Sports Week, which included our Sports Days. It 

was wonderful to welcome many families who came along to support the children.  All the 

children competed brilliantly and it was lovely to see them cheering each other on. A thank you 

to the PTA who sold refreshments on the day.  



Additionally, the children had opportunities to participate in other sports throughout the week. 

Thank you to all our staff for providing these opportunites to the children.  

Earth Day and Allotment Area 

 

We would like to celebrate or newly transformed allotment area and say a massive thank you to 

all of the parents that have volunteered and donated money to this fund.  

At the start of the year, we made a plan to create an inviting learning space for the children and 

that is exactly what we have done with your help!  

We now have a space where the children can learn about growing their own flowers, fruit and 

vegetables while being surrounded by nature.  

This couldn’t have happened without the support of all of our wonderful parents. Thank you!  
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